Golden Retriever Club of South Australia Inc

50th Anniversary Yearbook

Accepting Submissions \ \
Due by 31 March 2023

The GRCSA is putting
together a yearbook as
part of our 50th
Anniverary
Celebrations.

Breeders, Stud Owners,
and all other Exhibitors

and Owners are &=
encouraged to advertise

themselves, their dogs
and kennel.

Members Non- Members

$30 $40

Adverts are to be submitted in High-Resolution JPG or PDF format ONLY
Sent to Bronwen Wills at bronwen.j.wills@gmail.com

Subject - Yearbook Advertisement, to be accompanied by appropriate
payment. See form for details.



